[image: image1.png]healthpromotingschoolsfife



[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.jpg](@)

g ]Gume On

SCOTLAND




                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                            Green Flag Awarded 2012    

Fife Council Education Service      

TULLIALLAN PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY                                     

Kirk Street, KINCARDINE, Alloa  FK10 4PT

Tel: 01383 602440 
Headteacher E Gow                                                                                   E-mail address tulliallanps.enquiries@fife.gov.uk


16th June 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we approach the last two weeks of this school year, I wanted to share a few key pieces of information with you.

The children and all the adults in school loved our recent Open Doors events which saw lots of families manage into school to find out more about what we have been learning.

From speaking to some of our mums and dads, granny’s and grandads, I think you all also enjoyed getting back into classrooms with the children again.

For any families who did not manage to your child’s last Open Doors, we will have another Open Doors for P1-7 classes on Friday 24th June from 9.05-9.30am. We still have to restrict this to one adult per child.
Please come in via your child’s classroom door after the teachers have let the children in. Please wait in the playground until the teacher gets the children into class.

We are delighted to say that our end of term and Primary 7 leavers service can go ahead in the church on Thursday 30 June at 9.30am.
Families are welcome. Can we please ask that you restrict this to one adult per child if possible to try and keep our numbers a bit lower. 
Please can all parents and carers go upstairs in the Church as we need the seating downstairs to accommodate all of the children.

We look forward to seeing those of you who can make it on these dates.
Kind Regards

N Bow

Deputy Headteacher
Child Protection Co-ordinator – Elspeth Gow
Depute Child Protection Co-ordinator – Carol Thomson
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